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To the parents/caregivers of all senior children, 

 

The children and teachers are very excited to be working on our Production this term, and they will be                                     

performing and sharing it with you in Week 10 (the last week of term, 23-26th September). Our production                                   

is ‘Knighton’s Whole New World’ and it is linked to the Knighton values and travelling to a number of places                                       

around the world. 

 

We are well underway planning our performance and all the things we need behind the scenes.                               

Wednesday and Friday mornings are our Production mornings and I am sure you will be hearing the buzz                                   

of excitement as the children come home on those days. Some of the children have chosen to be on stage,                                       

and some of them have chosen to be behind the scenes. Whichever role the children have chosen, they                                   

are working hard, and are very important to the running of this production. If you know your child will not                                       

be at school in the last week of term please let your child’s classroom teacher know as soon as possible. 

 

As there are a large number of children involved in this production we would truly appreciate your support                                   

in helping the children to source and get the main pieces for their costumes, as listed below. If you will find                                         

this di�cult please contact the teacher in charge of the part they are in. 

 

Your child is performing in “This is Me” - England (respect/whakaute) - Our theme is London’s West End - 

super dramatic and glitzy! 

 

Teacher/s in charge:  Miss Lynch    Email:   blynch@kns.ac.nz  

 

Costume needs:  - Plain black OR white t-shirt (long sleeves or short is fine.)  

 

-Plain black pants (jeans, leggings or trackpants are all fine) 

   

                           - Any red or gold sparkly accessories they might want to wear.  

 

 

Please help your child to put their costume in a  named  bag for storage at school. 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact your child’s classroom teacher or song teacher,                               

or myself  nantoniadis@kns.ac.nz  

 

 

Thank you in advance. 

Kind regards,  

 

 

Nicole Antoniadis 

Production Teacher-in-Charge 

 

 


